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3 November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Ref: ‘Chat About SATs’ Evening – Tuesday 7 November 2023 
 
In previous years, parents have found it useful to attend a KS2 Curriculum Test evening, to see how they can 
best prepare their child for the national curriculum tests, which will take place in May. We intend holding the 
first of our information evenings on Tuesday 7 November at 7pm in school.  
 
The aim of the evening will be to: 

• explain what is expected of the children in the week of the tests 

• provide some examples of the types of questions contained within the English and mathematics tests  

• suggest ways that you can help and support the children to prepare for their tests 

• answer any queries you may have 
 
We would encourage all parents/carers to attend this meeting, as the arrangements may be different to those 
of previous years. 
 
We hope you will find the ‘Chat about SATs’ evening useful and informative and look forward to welcoming 
you. Could you please confirm you are able to attend via the link below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/zRNgGVyHi8 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Martin Davis  
Assistant Headteacher  
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